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Our government is getting to large in it's overhanded reach telling citizens what to do. our
infrastructure is not set up for EV only. in a free market people can choose to have gas or electric or
hybrid. I personally have had two Toyota Prius hybrids and I love them. I also have a gas powered
F250 truck for doing my heavier work. requiring this kind of a change across the board is going to
hurt the environment and the community, especially when you want to tear down dams which
create hydroelectric power necessary to charge all these vehicles. I strongly urge NO in this vote.
lifelong Puget Sound Gig Harbor resident


